
Netherfield Primary School 

 

Communication Survey Results 

Thanks to the 181 of you who completed the classroom-door survey on Communication.  

I have been considering a smartphone app that some schools have adopted but, from your responses, 

it would appear that few of you would welcome this. Few of you would like emails either so we shall not 

be pursuing this option either.  

 

We will continue with our current method of sending letters in book bag and we will send a text too 

when something has gone out.  

 

It was pleasing to see how many of you found us approachable: 

 

Very approachable 110 61% 

Reasonably approachable 62 34% 

Not approachable enough 9 5% 

 

Whilst most teachers are around at the start and end of the school day, these can be busy times and 

not ideal for in-depth or confidential conversations. If you wish to make an appointment to see either a 

teacher or one of the Senior Leadership Team, please ask at reception or call us on 0115 961 0580 . 

 

 

 

Peter Hardern 

Headteacher 


